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I oppose Measure 114 in Oregon AND HB3075 because they violate our 

constitutional rights to bear arms. I'm concerned that they're introducing a permit 

system that gives too much discretionary power to the police, which could lead to 

biased decisions on who can own guns. Moreover, I feel they fail to address the root 

causes of gun violence effectively and could disproportionately limit access to 

firearms for minority groups, exacerbating existing inequalities.The supreme court 

has made it clear the limits on magazine size are unconstitutional. Our government is 

supposed to be following the constitution. This is violating our constitutional right if it 

goes through. Everyone knows this. To push it through is a legitimate act of tyranny.  


